
From: Fretwell, Sammy <sfretwell@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2016 4:40:22 PM
Subject: Re: Checking in

Nothing is planned at this point. But if the governor's office has anything to say, we'd like to hear it. 
Just let me know.

On Tue, Jun 7, 2016 at 2:41 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Sammy,
 

Are you writing a follow up on the Japanese plutonium today?
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